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NIHisbNEWS Alert for April 26, 2007 
 
 
Dear DIS customer, 
 
This is to advise that the DIS will be UNAVAILABLE on Wednesday, May 2, and Thursday, May 3, for our usual 
walk-in advising hours.   
 
Information on this service is available at http://dis.ors.od.nih.gov/resources/06_walkin.html
 
However, if you are in need of a J-1 travel signature, you can drop off your NIH-sponsored Form DS-2019 with 
the receptionist during our usual walk-in hours on Wednesday and Thursday.  You can pick-up the signed form 
during a special make-up session on Friday, May 4, from 1:30 PM to 3:30 PM.  Normal walk-in advising hours 
resume Monday, May 7.   
 
In the event of a true emergency on May 2 and 3 (e.g. Department of Homeland Security problem), notify DIS at 
our usual telephone number, 301-496-6166, and your message will be forwarded to us.  In addition, you can also 
email us at zapatac@mail.nih.gov or powersa@mail.nih.gov. 
 
Thank you in advance your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
DIS 
 
 
 
If you have any questions on this notice, please contact your DIS Team or isb@mail.nih.gov. 
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